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TO: All Rainy River Project employees, Contractors and Suppliers
FROM: New Gold Management

SUBJECT:  Request to redirect traffic to Hwy 71/Hwy 600

DATE: July 18,2015

Please be advised of the following request for all New Gold Employees, Contractors and Suppliers:

Barwick Road Traffic

It has come to New Gold’s attention that due to the opening the Atkinson Road Camp traffic has doubled on
the Barwick Road. New Gold requests any Employees, Contractors and suppliers to utilize highway 71/Hwy 600
to access the Atkinson Road Camp (below reference map). Using Hwy 71/Hwy 600 is the safest route and will
not disrupt the local residence in our effort to promote good community relations.

Also be aware residence have requested the OPP to patrol Barwick Road more frequently.
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Thank you for your cooperation,
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Chris McGoldrick
Construction Director
New Gold Inc.

Rainy River Project



